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As informed participants in Oregon's political landscape you're no doubt aware of the 

importance Oregonians place on having a quality environment. Limiting climate 

change is a key strategy for preserving quality of life of our children and their 

children.  For this reason I urge you to support HB2025 with its assistance for low 

and moderate income families making the transition to an electric vehicle, the support 

for the addition of public charging stations to make EV a viable option even in less 

populated areas, and the incentives for commercial trucking to invest in EV trucks. 

Unfortunately we're losing support for these key transitions at the federal level.  All 

the more important to pass the transportation package that represents Oregon's 

values. 

 

Thanks for your good work for Oregon's residents and their environment. 


